
June 26. 1969 

Mr. Tilman C. Cothran 
Atlanta University 
Atlanta. Georgia 30314 

Dear Tilman: 

May I acknowledge receipt of your letter of 
June 24th. 

This is to advise you that there is no vacancy 
on the Atlanta Housing Authority. I reappointed 
Mr. Edwin Sterne to succeed himself. 

Sincet'ely11 

Ivan Allen, Jr. 

IA.Jr:am 




